
BCC Agenda Date/Item: ______________ 5/22/2025 

Board of County Commissioners 
Clackamas County 

Approval of an Intergovernmental Agreement with North Clackamas School District for School Resource 
Officers. Agreement Value is $656,016 for 3 years. Funding is through North Clackamas School District. 

No County General Funds are involved. 

Previous Board 
Action/Review 

Previous agreement signed by BCC in 2020. 

Performance 
Clackamas 

Ensure safe, healthy and secure communities. 

Counsel Review Yes Procurement 
Review 

No 

Contact Person Patrick Williams Contact Phone 503-785-5012

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: The Clackamas County Sheriff’s Office will provide Sheriff’s Deputies to 
North Clackamas School District for law enforcement services. The assigned SRO provides law 
enforcement expertise and resources to assist school administrators and staff in providing a safe 
school environment. The SRO is empathetic and knowledgeable in equity and diversity issues, juvenile 
restorative justice principles, and trauma-informed investigatory practices. 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends approval of this agreement. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sheriff Angela Brandenburg 
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